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De-criminalizing criminals so they may apply for a critical job, then letting them slip 

through the cracks, which Oregon government has plenty of, is a danger to those 

served by employees that must reach the highest standard. This bill also allows for 

too much 'personal preference' to creep into the process.  

Vote NO on HB 3224-A 


